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It is important that there be maximum participation in elections. We understand 
you are considering introduction of laws that could make it harder for people to 
exercise their right to vote, and that these laws would disproportionately affect 
indigenous people, the elderly, the young and people living with a disability. 

We believe disempowering segments of the community will have devastating 
social impacts, and oppose any change that would have such an effect. 
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